
 

 

 

Monday 4th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you of an exciting opportunity for our choir to perform in public at Bluewater on 

Tuesday 12th December. This will be a wonderful experience for our pupils to showcase their talent and bring 

festive joy to the community whilst widening their own personal experience.  

Bluewater is known for its vibrant atmosphere and diverse range of visitors, attracting people from all walks 

of life, making it an ideal location for our choir to share their musical talents with a wider audience, 

contributing to the positive ambience.  

In order for your child to participate, we kindly ask you to transport your child to Bluewater at 4.15pm, to 

begin singing at 4.30pm until 5.30pm. I will meet and gather with the children at 4.15pm at The Plaza, off 

Lower Thames walk. Once the performance is finished, I will dismiss your child to you. I am sure that your 

child would be delighted if you remained present during the 

performance. 

Children should wear their usual school uniform but festive 

accessories in the form of tinsel or Christmas hats would be 

welcomed.  

As a group, we will adhere to any rules and guidelines set by 

the management of Bluewater and perform in the designated 

area, using their allocated sound equipment.  

Please complete the consent form on the school app as soon 

as possible if you wish your child to participate. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs White 

                                                                   


